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DATE SENT: March 2, 2022 
 
FROM: Carrie E. Henderson, Ph.D. 
 
TO: Webinar Participants 
   
Via: Carrie.Henderson@fldoe.org     
 
SUBJECT: Digital Badge Webinar Materials and Next Steps 

 
Thank you to those who were able to attend the preliminary technical assistance webinar relating to the 
general education digital badge. A copy of the presentation is attached for reference. You may view a 
webinar recording here. 

We will follow up in the coming weeks with more information on implementation of the 
communications digital badge. In the meantime, we suggest institutions begin to consider: 

• Making badge information available in catalogs. 
• The process of granting digital badges.  
• Modifications (future) to systems for updates to FASTER and state reporting. 

Note: We created a form to collect existing badging platforms. For the institutions that don't currently 
have a platform and would like to engage in conversations with other colleges on a solution, please let 
us know via email or in the form itself. While FDOE cannot be involved in any procurement processes (if 
sought), we are happy to convene the colleges for an initial discussion. 

Please let Katie Grissom, Director of Workforce and Academic Alignment, know if you have any 
questions.  
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